Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Brenda Supasatit <BSupasatit@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 3:07 PM

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Proposed UTC and PSE Utility Rate Hike
[EXTERNAL]

Dear WA State Attorney General's Office,

| am one citizen that is speaking up on behalf of many WA State Citizens who are under a heavy financial load
from ever rising vehicle gas prices and inflation. The high price of vehicle gas prices, plus the requested hike in
utility rates of 12-15% for residential customers will leave many residents choosing between keeping warm,
having food on the table or traveling to work.

If there are other ways to deal with the budget to not charge this huge hike, please ask PSE and the UTC to
consider them!

| pray you will have wisdom to think of ways to protect our citizens from suffering with the state's mandate to
decarbonize energy systems. This is a real crisis for Washington utility customers.

Thank you for your time.

Respectfully,
Brenda Supasatit



